
   

  July 2023 

 

Dear children, parents and carers,  

 

For those who have not met me before, I’m Miss 

Gospodinova and I am going to be your (child’s) teacher 

next year. Excited to get started, I really hope you are 

also looking forward to Year Six and its challenges and 

potential for growth and progress.  

 

We’ve got a variety of new and exciting 

adventures this year, hopefully including 

trips (such as the Ragged School 

Museum and the RAF museum) and 

working towards our SATs. We’ve also got lots of fascinating topics 

to learn about, such as The Tudors, Victorians and WWII, Mexico, 

evolution and adaptation, the circulatory system etc. 

 

This will be my thirteenth year at Dilkes Academy and I am thrilled 

to be working with you all. I’m sure you will have a fantastic time in 

Year 6; if you do have any problems, remember you can always come 

and talk to me or the other Year 6 staff at any time.  

 

As I have not taught your year group before, I’ve added some 

images to the letter to give you an idea of what some of my 

interests are. Over the summer holidays, I will spend days out 

exploring, travelling abroad, running and reading lots. Regularly 

reading keeps my imagination constantly whirring. Some of my 

favourite books are The Hunger Games (one of our reading books 

in Year 6) as well as A Wizard of Earthsea, which the idea of a school for wizards 

J.K. Rowling took inspiration from for the Harry Potter series. I wonder what you 

like to read. 

 

I know we are going to have a brilliant year together. I hope you 

have a great summer holiday and that you come back refreshed 

and ready to learn and work together. Be 

safe, have a glorious summer and see you 

in September. 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Gospodinova 

 


